Community Shred Day

The Villages of Bentleyville and Chagrin Falls are again sponsoring a Community Shred Day on Saturday, October 20, 2018. The event will be held in the parking lot of the Federated Church, 76 Bell Street, from 9:00 A.M. until 12 Noon.
The service is free for the Bentleyville residents. We ask that you limit your shred material to five boxes or bags. Materials that can be shredded include: paper, light cardboard, staples, paper clips and 3.5 inch computer storage discs.
Questions can be directed to either the Bentleyville Village Hall at 440-247-5055. 
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